
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 If your student is taking a 

foreign language through 

Rosetta Stone, they should 

have a pair of headphones 

with a USB connection.  

 

 Make sure your child has an 

extra shirt or smock for messy 

art projects. 

 

 Book order forms have been 

sent out and are due with 

payment by September 7th. Our 

class code is Q7QRH if you 

plan to order online.  

 

5th Grade News 

August 31st, 2016 
 

     Parent Night is tomorrow! 

The evening will start at 7:00 

pm in the gym and then parents 

and teachers will move to the 

classrooms. The evening will be 

split into two different sessions. 

I will be gearing the first 

session toward homeroom 

parents, so please stop by room 

305 first!  

     School picture forms were 

sent home last week. We will 

take pictures on Wednesday, 

September 7th. Students should 

come to school in their picture 

clothes that day. 

     In Science, the 5th graders 

have been using the scientific 

method to solve problems. We 

have been differentiating 

between observations and 

inferences. We will have a short 

quiz on these concepts on 

Thursday.  

     In Religion, the students are 

learning about Divine 

revelations and how they can 

feel God’s presence on a daily 

basis.  

Upcoming Events   Reminders   

Upcoming tests 
and quizzes: 

 Spelling test on 

Friday in 

Language Arts 

 Science quiz on 

Thursday 

 
 

News from Mrs. Johnson 

The children are 

continuing chapter 1 

in math.  Please send 

Mrs. Johnson an e-

mail with your e-

mail address so she 

can add it to the 

class group. 

kjohnson@stviatorch

icago.org     

 

 

 

The students took their 

first Geo Quiz today.  

They are finishing 

chapter 1 in their text 

books and will have a 

test next week.  

 

 

  

 

 

In Language Arts class 

this week, the students 

will read the selection, 

Frindle, and will 

discuss the 

development of 

plot.  They will review 

complete and simple 

subject and 

predicate. Spelling 

Lesson 1 test is being 

returned.  Spelling 

Lesson 2 is 

due tomorrow. The 

test is Friday. 
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News from Ms. McGrath 

 

From room 305 

News from Mrs. Smith News from Mr. Slawik 
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